
ONTARIO MORGAN HORSE CLUB - Since 1968 
ONTARIO SHOW HORSE CLASSIC   

Celebrating 51 years of The Ontario Morgan Show! 
 
The beauty of the Morgan horse lifts the heart. The breed exists solely because it 
pleases people. As a Morgan owner, you already know this, you have felt it because a 
Morgan horse has touched you. They are the perfect family horse, trail horse and show 
companion. The OMHC is dedicated to the preservation of the Morgan Horse as the 
number one choice of horse for the family.  The OMHC prides itself on the Classic as a 
family event! This amazing event known as the Ontario Show Horse Classic features the 
beauty and versatility of the Morgan Horse. Competing against other Morgans or taking 
on the challenge of the Open division, it is always exciting!  Of particular note, All 
Morgan Champions are crowned Eastern Canadian Morgan Champions. 

 
The dates for the Ontario Morgan Horse Championship Classic for the 2018 show are 
July 13-15 at the Caledon Equestrian Park in Palgrave, Ontario. The Caledon Equestrian 
Park was home to the 2015 Pan Am games, it is a World Class Venue and we’re very 
lucky to call it home for our show. 

 
A prize list will be available on the website and our hope is that you will consider 
entering a horse or making a financial contribution through a sponsorship. 

The Classic is the only EC Silver sanctioned horse show held by the Ontario Morgan 
Horse Club. It allows Morgan enthusiasts to showcase their horses for three incredible 
days. The show is held in conjunction with the Hackneys, Road Horses and Saddlebreds 
to host a multi-breed extravaganza!  

With the selection of our show dates comes the effort of organizing and financing this 
event.  As you may know, the cost of holding horse shows just does not go down.  
Rental of the facility, judging fees, insurance, awards, and printing and mailing of the 
prize list/show program are all huge financial responsibilities. The show committee is 
very fiscally responsible but there are inevitable costs to hosting such a premier event. 

As a fellow Morgan enthusiast, I want to give you an opportunity to help us meet some 
of these costs by being a 2018 Show Sponsor. As well, if you know of any horse-related 
businesses that you think should be involved with the show, please contact them as 
well. Many will donate if they are asked.  

The Ontario Morgan Horse Club is grateful that you will consider supporting one of the 
few agricultural clubs still in existence, and contribute to the promotion of our beautiful 
breed and the Ontario Show Horse Classic.  

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns, please contact me at 905-259-0749 or 
nancy@cyanstarmorgans.com or anyone on the show committee. 

Sincerely, Nancy Kavanagh 
 

mailto:nancy@cyanstarmorgans.com

